July 16, 2013 (Village Board Meeting)


ALLOUEZ VILLAGE BOARD MEETING

TUESDAY, JULY 16, 2013
6:30 P.M., ALLOUEZ VILLAGE HALL

CALL TO ORDER / ROLL CALL

President Vanden Avond called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm
Present:
Kopish, Genrich, Vanden Avond, Dart, Zeller,


Gast (arrived at 6:35 pm)

Excused:
Green

MODIFY / ADOPT AGENDA

Kopish / Genrich moved to adopt agenda as presented.  Motion carried.
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Assistant Fire Chief Michael Nieft
-
Introduced Fire Chief David Litton, Litton said he is excited to be here with the Green Bay 
Metro Fire Department and serve the Village of Allouez
Flucke

-
reminder to President VandenAvond that the Brown County Planning Commission meeting is on 
August, 8, and that he indicated he could not attend.  Other board members were asked to check 
their calendars
to see if they would be available to attend in VandenAvond’s absence.
-
reminder the August 6 Village Board meeting will start at 5:30.  The Historical Preservation 
Committee will be presenting the Initial Survey Report

Berndt

-
reminder that tomorrow at 5:30 there is a meeting here in the Board Room with the Wisconsin 
Department of Transportation to present the initial planning for Riverside Drive.  Berndt 
encouraged the board members to attend.
-
updated the board on lawn restoration projects.  Construction started 6-8 weeks late because of 
cold weather.  Lawn restoration is about 50% complete, and in about 2 weeks all should be 
completed.
-
update on mailer to residents from Home Serve USA about insuring laterals.  Recommended to 
residents that if they have a question, they should contact their insurance company to see if they 
are already covered.  

-
updated the board about a call he has had about the smart meters and all the information they can 
track in a home. Berndt explained that they are electric meters and read only water usage. 
PRESENTATION BY INTERN ON NEW VILLAGE WEBSITE


Lana the Marketing Intern for the Village presented the new Village Website.  The board thanked Lana 
for all of her hard work she put in, and how happy they are with her work.
PUBLIC APPEARANCES


None
ACTION RE:  HEARING ON PDD EXTENSION REQUEST FRO 1901 LIBAL STREET


Ann Patteson was here representing Hillcrest Homes and Allouez Senior Living, along with Dan Doro, 
the project manager.  Patteson gave an update on the PDD that was approved 2 years ago.  The plan was 
to do the PDD in phases, and Phase 1 is substantially complete.  They anticipated they wouldn’t get all 
the phases done in a two year PDD, but this is more of a project for a five year PDD.  She stated that 
they are requesting to complete the construction on the PDD by combining Phases 2 & 3, breaking 
ground in spring of 2014 with a one year construction cycle, which would be a mirror image to Phase 1, 
and it would become the westerly building.  The construction would be completed in the 
spring/summer 
of 2015.  They are asking for an extension to allow additional time to permit Phase 2 & 3 to be 
completed.


Gast/Kopish moved   
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